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I’m opposed to the proposal 2025 which would increase taxes and hurt our Oregon 

citizens and businesses. We can find much wasted money in our current budget that 

should be used for our roads and bridges- I’m aware of a option the Republicans 

have put forward that covers the important things regarding roads while not 

increasing taxes. We see locally a lot of wasted money by ODOT and we should 

expect better management and accountability- just like a private business would 

expect. More money is not the answer- it’s better management and accountability- 

you’re elected to protect Oregon citizens not just plunder us with taxes and 

regulations which seems to be the answer to all problems.  

Thank you for your time  

 


